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August 1, 2024 

 

MEMORANDUM FOR SECTION OF ADULT PROTECTIVE SERVICES STAFF 

 

 

From: Nicole Gatlin, Bureau Chief of APS Supports 

Division of Senior and Disability Services 

Section of Adult Protective Services (APS) 

 

Subject: Removal of Direct Services Program Policy 

 

The Direct Services Program (DSP) was discontinued effective July 31, 2024. As a result, policy 1704.60  

Direct Services Program has been removed from the APS Manual.    

 

 

NG/mh 
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NECESSARY ACTION: 

1. All questions should be cleared through normal supervisory channels and directed to the Bureau of 

APS Supports at APSPolicy@health.mo.gov. 
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